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As part of our community policing strategy, the Beloit Police Department will be conducting 
community listening sessions throughout Beloit neighborhood areas. The first listening session will 
be held on Thursday, May 26, 2016, at the Boys & Girls Club on 1851 Moore Street from 6:00pm - 
8:00pm. 
 
The purpose of these listening sessions is to provide a meet and greet with the command staff, 
inform you of any updates in the police department and to listen to any neighborhood concerns. 

 
Chief Dave Zibolski, Captain Dan Molland, Captain Dan Risse and Support Services Director, Jillian 
Peterson will be present to answer any questions you may have of the northwest neighborhood area. 
 
We encourage the public to attend the community listening sessions and we look forward to meeting 
the people of our community. 

  


